September 16, 1966

Alderman Milton Farris =~ |
Gulf Oil Corporation

Post Office Box 7245

Station C

Atlanta, Georgia 30309

Dear Alderman Farris;

Attached is a copy of a draft of minutes of the September 9,
1966, meeting of the Human Relations Committee.

Please mark your calendar to attend the next scheduled
meeting on Thursday, September 22, at 2:00 p.m. at City
Hall in Committee Room # 2.

We are looking forward to this meeting.

Sincerely yours,

Sam Massell, Jr.
Acting Chairman
Human Relations Committee
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